
ORIENTATION PROGRAMME – GRADE-1 

An orientation session was conducted for Grade-1 Parents at DDMS P. Obul Reddy Public School on 2nd 
April 2024. Ms. Vinitha Anil, The Principal, enlightened them about the new curriculum framework 
adopted by our school, which aligns with the objectives of the New Education Policy 2023 (NEP) as well 
as emphasized the importance of effective communication between parents and teachers.  

Ms.K.C.Srivani, The Headmistress of the Primary School, outlined the school’s rules and regulations and 
briefed about how the NEP aims to provide holistic development opportunities in education and 
enhance the skills of learners to contribute effectively to society. Ms.K.Sony, the Co-ordinator of Grade 1 
& 2, introduced the Grade-1 faculty to the parents. The teachers then provided an overview of the 
subjects and activities planned for the upcoming year. The orientation also covered co-scholastic 
activities like art, craft, dance, music, sports, clubs and CCA, giving parents insight into the curriculum. 
Then event concluded with a vote of thanks, expressing gratitude to the parents for their enthusiastic 
participation and understanding of the school’s standards. 

                          

            

                                                                                               


